
November 22, 2024 

 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION  

 

The meeting of the Chesterfield Township Environmental 

Commission meeting scheduled for November 26, 2024 at 

295 Bordentown-Chesterfield Road, Chesterfield, NJ has 

been cancelled due to lack of business.  
 

 

 

       Aggie Napoleon 

            Environmental Commission Secretary  
  


